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April 10, 2023 

 
 

IDFPR Statement on Recent Federal Rulings About Mifepristone 
 

On Friday, April 7, 2023, federal judges in Texas and Washington state issued conflicting rulings 
regarding the future of the medication drug Mifepristone. For now, Mifepristone remains a legal 
reproductive healthcare option for women in Illinois. The Illinois Department of Financial and 
Professional Regulation (“IDFPR”) will not discipline physicians who prescribe or pharmacists who 
fulfill prescriptions of Mifepristone. 
 
As a consumer protection regulatory agency, IDFPR will continue to uphold Illinois law protecting 
reproductive rights and ensuring that health care professionals maintain high quality standards in 
the provision of services. Illinois will continue to be a state that respects, values, and elevates an 
individual’s autonomy and welcomes individuals throughout the nation that need the provision of 
critical care services from our licensed professionals. 
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